
Moscow First Presbyterian Church 
We are a welcoming, caring family of faith, called to love the Lord and our neighbors. We are 

growing in Jesus Christ through worship, teaching, fellowship, 

and service to others.  
  

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK OF June 1, 2025 
 

Sunday, June 1 
 9:30 a.m. Worship  
  

Monday, June 2 
 7:00 p.m. Session Meeting 
 

Tuesday, June 3 
 6:00 p.m. Tuesday Sisters 
 

Wednesday, June 4 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Group/VBS Prep 
 

Sunday, June 8 – Pentecost Sunday; Honoring 2025 Graduates 
 9:30 a.m. Worship  

  
 

Phone: 208-882-4122 E-mail: office@fpcmoscow.org 
Website: fpcmoscow.org  Office Hours:  Tues.-Fri. 10:00-2:00 
Follow us on Facebook: First Presbyterian Church of Moscow 

 

Birthday this week:  
Myrtle Hopper 
 

In our prayers:  Linda 
Toth and her family 
grieving the death of her 
daughter, Teresa 
 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF June 1, 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

DEACONS BENEVOLENCE OFFERING FOR JUNE  
The June Benevolence Offering will be going to Camperships for Camp Spalding. This 
is a great gift that makes it possible for our kids and young people to attend camp. 
Please make out your check to FPC, with June Deacons Benevolence in the memo line 
or on your offering envelope. You may also give online using the Tithe.ly app or the 
"Give" button on our website at fpcmoscow.org.  
 

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE UNTIL AUGUST 17 
Sunday worship will start at 9:30 a.m. from May 25 through August 17. We will return to 
our regular schedule on August 24. 
 

IT’S NEW DIRECTORY TIME! 
As we get ready for summer and prepare to welcome a new pastor, it is time to update 
our directory. Pages from our current directory are posted outside the sanctuary. Please 
review your photo and information. New photos are highly recommended! You can write 
corrections on the posted pages or email Julie in the office: office@fpcmoscow.org.  
 
CAMPUS CHRISTIAN CENTER BOARD MEETING 
The Campus Christian Center is having a Board Meeting on Sunday, June 8, at 2:00. 
They will be meeting in person at the Center. New people will be welcomed.  If you 
would like more information, contact George Fricks gcfricks@gmail.com 
 

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS IN OUR COMMUNITY 
Our community food banks are facing a lot of demand at this time. We can make 
contributions to more than one of our local food banks by bringing donations to FPC. 
Moscow Food Bank could use: instant potatoes, soups, tomato paste, black or green 
tea, coffee—regular grind, snacks for kids, and toilet paper. Donated items can be 

https://tithe.ly/give?c=982246
https://fpcmoscow.org/
mailto:office@fpcmoscow.org


placed in the wooden box halfway up the ramp to the bathroom. The Inland Oasis 
Westside Food Pantry needs canned meats, hearty soups or other canned meals, 
small jars of peanut butter, and eggs.  Please place your food items in the box in the 
Narthex of church (close to the diagonal entrance) labeled Westside Food Pantry.  
Westside Food Pantry is seeing a lot of traffic these days. 
 

PENTECOST OFFERING 
The PCUSA Pentecost offering focuses on “uniting Presbyterians in support of young 
people sharing their faith, ideas and gifts with the Church and the world.” This offering 
will be collected over the next few weeks and will be dedicated on Pentecost Sunday, 
June 8. 
 

LAST CALL FOR ORDINATION CARDS FOR DELANEY 
If you did not yet drop off a card for Delaney Piper, you may leave one in the church 
office by Sunday, June 1. We will send them off together to congratulate Delaney on her 
ordination. 
 

VBS OPPORTUNITIES  
This year’s VBS theme is Road Trip: On the Go 
with God. Our VBS will be June 23 through 27. 
Look for more information and ways to be involved! 
You don’t have to be available every day of VBS to 
help. There are many tasks that can be done 
ahead of time, if you won’t be around during our 
VBS week. Contact Julie if you have any 
questions: familyministryjulie@gmail.com.  
 
JOIN US AT YOUTH GROUP/VBS PREP 

For the next three Wednesdays – June 3, 10 and 17 – our youth group is inviting extra 
adult helpers to join in as we prepare for our Road Trip VBS. If you are interested in 
helping get ready for VBS, come for dinner, planning and preparation from 6:00 to 8:00 
p.m. We will be getting ready for music, dramas, art & science, snacks and more. 
Besides helping make our VBS work, this is a great opportunity to get to know the 
enthusiastic, quirky kids in our youth group. 
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